Draft of June 6, 2016 Argyle Village Board Meeting

Those in attendance: Mayor Wesley Clark; Trustees Jonathan Mackenzie, Cher McCotter, Joanne McDowell, Joseph Lohret; Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; Clerk Joyann Stimpson; representing the Stiles' Committee Jeff Gargano, Christopher Castrio, and Allison Wilshire.

Meeting called to order 5:29 P.M.

- Mr. Gargano and Mr. Castrio updated the Board on the work at the Stiles' House
 - -the privy is to be restored rather than torn down, hoping to use the grant money that was left over from having the roof restored
 - -furnace has been cleaned
 - -handicap ramp to be installed
 - -staying close to period design on all repairs

Mayor updated Board on land for new well

- -Mark Vandiver has 4 acres on Coach Rd
- -non-committal on selling to Village
- -buying land downstream will be more costly to the Village
- -Attorney Everhart says to be very specific in buying property because of the DOH
- -need to talk to Town and County about filtration from Summit Lake
- -there is a hydrant leak on West Road and at the Ross property on Main Street; water may need to be shut-off during repair
- -Highway Superintendent Humiston will arrange for black top of East Street
- -Village is no longer participating in Home Grant
- -July meeting is scheduled for July 18, 2016 and there will be no meeting in August of 2016, and September meeting to be on the 12th at the Stiles' House

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter; seconded by Trustee Mackenzie; and carried, the minutes of the May meeting were accepted as written.

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell; seconded by Trustee Lohret; and carried, the Clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of June.

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter; seconded by Trustee Mackenzie; and carried, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 P.M.

Joyann Stimpson Argyle Village Clerk